
Is your family homeless? 
Help us help you. 



Homeless Families Count! 
May 23, 24, and 25, 2017

Families who connect with Homeless Families Count! help reduce the time families spend homeless. 

The information you provide will help the agencies participating in Homeless Families Count! 
connect families to services and housing opportunities (as they become available). Your family will 
receive a $10 food gift card for participation. 

Who should participate? Families with minor-aged children who are living in the car, living on 
the streets, or camping.

How do I participate? Visit an Assessment Site to complete an assessment, which takes 30 
minutes - 1 hour. You do not need an appointment.

Where are the

Assessment Sites? Throughout OC. Visit homelessfamiliescount.com to view the full list. 

Homeless Families Count! is an effort to assist families who are 
without shelter, sleeping on the streets, or sleeping in a car. 

What do I bring? Identification for all family members. Everything is confidential.

Visit www.homelessfamiliescount.com, call 2-1-1, or email us at
families@sco-oc.org 

For more information: 


